
Hope in Christ School, Ghana 

 
Wisdom School, Tanzania 

 
These are the two schools that Tulip class are writing to in Africa. They email 
us letters, photos and videos. Please give permission for us to include photos 
and videos of the children in Tulip Class when we reply. No individual names 
or details will be given. Please see the online permission survey on our class 

page on the school website. Thank you very much. 
 

(More information about the two schools can be found out on our school website’s Christian Values -
Courageous Advocacy pages.) 

 


